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Sept Birthdays…

  8
Shane Clark

  9
Bunny Cuthbert

13
Sue Romano

14
Sandy Zentz, Jack Shronk

17
Alex Roach

21
Deanna Heffentrager, David Funk 

22
Jeffrey Yeager, Kirt Kronmuller

23
Scott Kohansby

24
Stacy Gardner, Brandon Sturges 

30
Amy Kocher 

 Anniversaries

  6
Charles & Bunny Cuthbert

14
Nicholas & Stacy Gardner 

15
Billy & Ashley Hoffman 

22
Bill and Debbie Hoffman

25
John & Kelli Yeager

27
Shane and Leann Clark

29
David & Jannet Shronk
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

  We will celebrate World Communion Sunday at 8:30 am on October 6th. Join us as we join with Christians all over the world in gathering at the table of Christ’s love, mercy and grace. 
Neighbors in Need (NIN) is a special mission offering of the United Church of Christ that supports ministries of justice and compassion throughout the United States. One-third of NIN funds support the Council for American Indian Ministry. Two-thirds of this offering is used by the UCC's Justice and Witness Ministries (JWM) to support a variety of justice initiatives, advocacy efforts, and direct service projects through grants. Neighbors in Need grants are awarded to UCC churches and organizations doing justice work in their communities. These grants fund projects whose work ranges from direct service to community organizing and advocacy to address systemic injustice. This year, special consideration will be given to projects focusing on serving our immigrant neighbors and communities. The Neighbors in Need Offering will be collected on Sunday, Oct 6th. 
FALL WORSHIP LEADERS: 

If you cannot make it on your scheduled Sunday, please switch and notify the office

Oct 6: the Hoffmans   

Oct 13: Nancy McConaghy 
Oct 20: the Yeagers

Oct 27: the Dabbacks

Nov 3: the Hoffmans

Nov 10: Nancy McConaghy
Nov 17: the Yeagers   
Nov 24: the Dabbacks 
 +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

OCTOBER Birthdays
  3 
Carter Sindaco 

  5
Stephanie Dean

  8
Suzanne Wosczyna 

12
Rebecca Springer 

15
Thomas Romano

16
Linda Theurkauf

17
Theresa Bush   

20
Mary Lou Whitcomb 

24
Erin Kennedy Duhon

25
David Shronk

27
Larry Zentz    

29
Kaitlyn Haines 

30
Lisa Yeager 
  Anniversaries
12
Jaime & Michael Roach  
15 
Jane & Walter Turpin    

19
Larry & Sandy Zentz   

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Don’t forget to save Redner’s receipts! Use your Rewards card when checking out and place your receipts in Fellowship Hall! 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

EAST VINCENT CONSISTORY

Bill Hoffman, Co-Pres, 610-469-2725

Peter Dabback, Co-Pres, 610-495-7086

John B. Yeager, 610-937-0376
Tiffany Black, Secretary, 484-716-4606

Dale Lynn, 610-948-6637

Linda Theurkauf, 610-659-3000

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
Rev. Erick Kern, Preaching

8:30 AM


Thank you to everyone who donated to Darlene’s “Over the Edge” campaign. Darlene raised $1,641.00 for Bethany Children’s Home! 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Registration is open for PSEC 

2019 Fall Meeting at Ursinus
- How do your OCWM contributions benefit your Pastor, your members and your youth?
- What were the Resolutions at General Synod all about and how do the effect your church?

These are just a few of the questions that we will answer at the Fall Meeting. Join us and learn what is happening in PSEC and how your church benefits! The meeting will be held Sunday, Nov. 17 from 3:00-5:30 at Ursinus College. Registration starts 2:30. For a flyer, see the bulletin board. For more info and to register, go to the PSEC website. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Mission Statement: “Our mission is to praise God and serve Christ through hearing and doing the Word of God. As caring and supporting Christian disciples, we offer opportunities for spiritual growth, service, fellowship and friendship, and development of our uniqueness both as individuals and a community of faith. We reach out in love to welcome the stranger, give hope to the hopeless, and share the peace of Christ with our neighbor." 
EV HOAGIE SALES
ARE BACK! 

Be sure to place your order on or before the first Thursday of the month! Pick up will be the second Thursday of the month at 9am.  Hoagies are $4.50 each! If you have any questions, contact Sue Romano! 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

November Birthdays
  1 
Bill Hoffman   

  5
Jane Turpin  

  5 
Cindy Zummo    

  6
Mark Dean       

17
Walter Kohansby

18
John Yeager 

21 
Jenna Swymelar 
Anniversaries
18
Mark & Lisa Yeager 

24 
Drew & Cindy Zummo 

26
Mark & Stephanie Dean     

29
Bob & Carol Kennedy   

29
Joe & Debbie Kowalko
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Oct. 23 – Blood Drive in Royersford

Be part of a lifesaving journey. Donate Blood! First UCC, Royersford, will be holding a blood drive on Wed, October 23 from 2:00-7:00pm. Please call 1-800- RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or visit redcrossblood.org and enter: First Church to schedule an appointment.
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

On All Saints Day, it is customary to recall those saints of the church who came before us. For some, All Saints Day is an opportunity to reflect upon the many people who have positively contributed to your faith journey. Think about the saints in your own life and thank God for their presence. We will celebrate All Saints’ Sunday on November 3rd. Who are your saints? How did they contribute to who you are?[image: image1]
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God gives us all blessings, every day and in many different ways. 


 


     Everything comes from God means that there is nothing that will happen to me that God and I cannot handle together. Everything, both good and bad, is just an opportunity to experience and to be a part of God working in our World.   


     It is quite short-sighted and self-centered for us to thank God for what seems good and to blame or ignore God for what appears to be bad.  We need to be patient with what seems to be bad: it may turn out to be a real blessing in the long run.


     I do not expect God to give only what I consider good to me and protect me from everything I consider bad.  We cannot see into the future to actually know what will be a blessing and what will be a curse, what will be ultimately good and what ultimately will be bad. 


     Do not make judgments about how God is involved in any given event and then childishly decide to love God or hate God based on that judgment.                     


     Rather the proper assumption is to realize two things; First, we live in a fallen world with fallen, imperfect people running it. Secondly, that God loves us and is on our side and desires that we successfully navigate our earthly life so that we will live our life in intimate fellowship with God, through Jesus, in the power of the Holy Spirit. 


     The joy of this intimate fellowship with God far outweighs the trials we may experience and in the end we will gain eternal life in the presence of God. 





Rev. Kern





Autumn Praise





I praise you, Lord, for autumn:�for falling temperatures and morning chill,�trees turned gold and red, brown and orange,�falling leaves and blowing leaves,�the smell of burning leaves,�the joy of leaf-pile jumping.





I praise you, Lord, for autumn:�the interplay of outside temperatures and inside warmth,�the promise of cider and pumpkin bread,�the blessing of blankets and sweaters.





I praise you, Lord, for autumn:�the beauty and hope in the change of season,�the promise that the coming of autumn heralds another ending, �a new beginning, and the wonder of another winter,�another spring, another summer, yet to come.











